
December 3, 1990 

Aaron Schreiber 
Pace University Law School 
78 North Broadway 
White Plains, NY 10603 

Dear Professor Schreiber: obs 

It was a pleasure meeting you at the recent convention of The 

Union of Orthodox Jewish Congregations of America. 

I thanked you at that time for your thoughtfulness in responding 
to my recent Halakhot ve'Halikhot, but I feel it necessary for me 
to put my appreciation into writing. 

I value your supporting comments of various points in the book, 
and I value equally the alternative explanation you offer for the 
linkage of kedushah to the third berakhah of the Amidah. 

I do hope you have an opportunity, as well, to read my Torah | 

Umadda. | 

Once again, it was a pleasure meeting you, and I do hope that we | 
shall have many opportunities for such happy encounters in the } 
future. 

Cordially yours, 
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DR.-~NORMAN LAMM 

President 
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